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From

Dr. S. Swarna, LA.S,, § A ol us
Secretary to Government. “;} Y
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The Secretary, 1R v ﬂ I

Tamil Nadu Public Service Commission, 1\
No.3, TNPSC Road, i
Chennai — 600 003.

Sir,

Sub: Departmental Examinations — May 2020 — Not
conducted due to COVID-19 - Relaxation -
Proposed — Reply — Regarding.

Ref: From the Secretary, Tamil Nadu Public Service
Commission D.O. Letter No0.663/DTD-R2/2020,
Dated 28.09.2020.
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| am directed to invite attention to the reference cited, wherein it has been
stated that owing to the current COVID-19 scenario, the Tamil Nadu Public Service
Commission has not conducted the Departmental Examinations in May 2020 but
decided to conduct the same in December 2020.

2. | am directed to inform that the relaxation of relevant rule provisions
regarding Departmental Tests to be passed shall be considered only for those
Government servants who pass the Departmental Tests in December 2020, on case
to case basis for declaration of completion of probation and for inclusion in the
appropriate panel.

Yours faithfully,
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for Setretary to Government.
Copy to: \0 \\W

All Officers / Sections,
Personnel and Administrative Reforms Department,
Secretariat, Chennai — 600 009.



